
SEPAC Minutes from September 14, 2013 
 
Those in attendance:  Carol Grielik, Christine Pion, Nicole Miller, Tina Allen, Sara Leatz, RaeAnn Tanner, 
Teresa Sleder, Michele Jewell. 
 
Tina Allen was a visitor from Greater Community Grand Vision. She ‘interviewed’ our group about 
people with disabilities and how to best help their needs for housing, transportation, energy & jobs. She 
finished at 11:15. 
 
We were given new copies of Bylaws and Guidelines. The Guidelines were extracted from the Bylaws.  
Our homework is to review them again before voting on them. 
 
Carol Grielik gave us a report. She is working on soliciting new SEPAC members. She informed us that TC 
College prep is closed and gave us an update on a new virtual school that is managed by Suttons Bay. 
This school will need to serve special needs kids. Carol also informed us that ‘The Plan’ will be up for 
revisions. 
 
We changed the December 14, 2013 meeting to Friday, December 13, 2013 to present at the 
Superintendent’s Luncheon.  The Price is Always Right will be our theme again this year and we will add 
some Special Ed Trivia. 
 
Some things that were discussed for October’s agenda were:  Bylaws vote, web page update, detailed 
data portraits for all schools. 
 
Submitted by 
Michele Jewell, Secretary 
Alba Public School SEPAC Rep 
 


